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Sep 25, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

I strongly support the expansion of Medicaid to Virginia workers and
families, who now lack health care security--and all too often avoid
seeking needed medical care simply because they cannot afford it.  This
is just wrong.  Health care is not, and should not, be a luxury
available only to those with deep pockets.

To ensure better health care outcomes for our citizens and our work
force, Medicaid expansion is not just the right thing to do, it is the
sensible, economical thing to do.

Sincerely,

virginia broadbeck
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